
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

YEAR FOUR: MATHS MORNING – PARENT/ CARER EVENT – TUESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2023 

 

Year Four have been working extremely hard on their maths skills since the start of the school 

year and would like to showcase these skills to you.  We would like to invite parents/ carers in on 

Tuesday 24th January to take part in a maths problem solving morning!   

We are aware that the children learn lots of different methods and skills now in their maths 

lessons, and it isn’t always easy to visualise how they work when the children explain the 

methodology out of school. 

For this reason, we would like to give you the opportunity to come into school and work 

alongside your child, solving maths problems, playing games, and getting to know our Year Four 

curriculum a bit better.  It will be a fun morning where you get to experience the children 

actively solving problems with practical resources and your help! 

 

If you are able to join us, please book a time slot on our school website.  Each session will last 30 

minutes.  This is to ensure that as many parents and children as possible are able to experience 

time together on the day.   

The online booking form can be found on our website under Digital School Office > Online 

Bookings > Year Four Maths Morning 24th January 2023 

The online booking form will close at 10:00am on Friday 20th January. 

 

If you are unable to attend a session on the day, the Year Four team are happy to send home 

some maths problems from the day to solve at home with your child. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Archer 

Head of Year Four 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1165

